
Date of Next Meeting 

 
 
Members are asked to note that the next scheduled meeting of the Full Council will take 
place on Thursday, 1st September 2016 in the Council Chamber, Council Offices, 
Brympton Way, Yeovil commencing at 8.00 p.m. 

 
This meeting will be preceded by a Members Briefing at 6.00pm on the Medium Term 
Financial Strategy and Plan – the Government’s four year grant offer.   

All members are invited to attend this briefing session. 

 

 

 


